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Happy Anniversary Chief Judge Delano 

Twelve Years on the Bench      

  

 

 

June 25th marked Chief Judge Delano’s 12th anniversary on the bench. Instead of 
having their usual anniversary lunch, she and her former law clerks celebrated 
virtually via Zoom. Everyone enjoyed catching up and looks forward to celebrating in 
person soon! Seen in the screen capture above are:  Dana Robbins, Sandra Harrell, 
Kris Galloway, Andrew Layden, Chief Judge Delano, Kathleen DiSanto, and Phil 
Nodhturft. 

 


